
To Dr. Flic~ from Governor Stone. 

Dear Sir: 

Commonwealth of ?ennsylvania. 
Executive Chamber, 

Harrisburg, 
Apr. 25, 1902. 

Having been requested by the Secretary of the American Congress of 
Tuberculosis to name delagates to represent the State of Pennsylvania at the 
meeting to be held in Rew York City M~y 14th, 15th and 16th, I take pleasure 
in sending you, under separate cover, a commission naming you as one of said 
delegatiou. 

I regret to inform you, however, that the State has no fund available 
for the payment of any expense incurred by the delegates serving in this ca­
pacity. An acceptance of this appointment is, therefore, with the distinct 
understanding that you are to pay your own e.xpenses. 

Very truly yours, 

William A. Stone. 

Dr. Lawrence F. Flick, 


